
 

 

Dear Atlantic West Elementary Students, Staff, Families, and Community 

Members, 

I am extremely excited and honored to be an Intern Principal here at the 

Awesome Atlantic West Elementary School. I will promote positive energy here in 

our new virtual world and expect all of our students and staff members to portray 

self-control, stay on task, accept everyone for who they are, and be respectful 

towards each other. My expectation is that everyone always serves with a smile 

and be kind . 

As your Intern Principal, I am dedicated to Educational Equity and will meet the 

needs of all our students by assisting teachers with providing quality academic 

instruction online and providing a safe virtual environment. I will continue to 

provide students with incentives on a bi-weekly basis for showing positive 

behavior online, participating with i-Ready in ELA and Math for at least 45 

minutes per week, meeting our S.O.A.R (Self Control, On Task, Acceptance, and 

Respect) Expectations, and being patient during these unforeseen circumstances. 

I am thrilled to begin the new school year and look forward to a fun filled 

educational adventure here at AWE. 

Graciously, 

Dr. Latonya L. Cooper, Ed.D 

 


